The Township of Billings
15 Old Mill Road

PO Box 34

Kagawong, ON

POP 1JO

November 13, 2019 [Sent via email ]

Hon. Doug Ford
Premier of Ontario
doug.ford@pc.ola.org

Dear Premier Ford:

RE: Resolution 2018-322 — Local Health Care Services Cuts

The Township of Billings’ Council passed the attached resolution at their regular meeting on
November 5, 2019, in response to the Town of Kingsville’s request for support.

Please contact Kathy McDonald, CAO/Clerk (kmdonald@billingstwp.ca; 705-282-2611 ext.223),
should you have any questions or concerns.

Regards,
)

N

Megan Bonenfant, Deputy Clerk
Township of Billings
mbonenfant@billingstwp.ca

cc: MPP Michael Mantha
Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and CEO, Sudbury and Districts Public Health
Town of Kingsville

Billingstwp.ca Phone: 705 282 2611 Fax; 705 282 3199






THE CORPORATION OF THE
TOWNSHIP OF BILLINGS

RESOLUTION

DATE: November 5, 2019 Resolution No.

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council for the Township of
Billings joins the Town of Kingsville in calling on the
provincial government to halt the closures and mergers of
and cuts to our local health care services including Public
Health Units, land ambulance services, hospitals and long-
term care homes; and,

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that a copy of this resolution
be forwarded to the Premier of Ontario, the MPP for
Algoma-Manitoulin, the Medical Officer of Health for
Sudbury and Districts, and the Town of Kingsville.

Moved By:  Alkenbrack, Sharon Seconded By:  Alkenbrack, Sharon
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